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The new gravel drop-off zone and parking lot for Haig Brown House and Kingfisher 
Creek have now been completed! These news lots will provide a much safer access 
and parking area for members of the public visiting the site and Greenways Land Trust 
(GLT) volunteers who provide landscaping maintenance work onsite.  
 
Please note: Effective July and August, between 10:00 am and 3:00 pm, parking in the 
new lot is restricted to 10 minutes only, to ensure adequate space for parents to deliver 
children to the Haig Brown House summer camps. Access is unrestricted for the 
remainder of the year. 
 
The Greenways Land Trust is a registered charity and conservation organization that 
works to enhance recreational and ecological greenways for people and wildlife. 
Operating since 1996, GLT continues to support volunteers, initiate projects and foster 
partnerships that work towards our goals and mission.  
 
Erin Nowak, Operations Manager with Greenways Land Trust says, “We are very 
excited to see this project completed – it provides invaluable safe, access and a drop off 
location for the public to enjoy the legacy of Haig Brown Family on the banks of the 
Campbell River.  Thank you to the City of Campbell River Staff and Councillor Samson 
for being instrumental players in seeing this project completed for 2014 summer camp 
season.” 
 
Learn more about Greenways Land Trust on their website www.greenwaystrust.ca 
 
For more information, please contact the Property Services department at 250-286-
5709. 
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